
ADDENDUM 5/27/14 
 
BUILDING PROGRAM 
 
6. Authorization of Award of Contract – Auburn Riverside High School 

Modernization Project 
 
 Bids for the Auburn Riverside High School Modernization project were 

received May 21, 2014.  Bids were received from five contractors.  One 
of the bids, submitted by Pease and Sons, Inc., was withdrawn because of 
a clerical error in the calculation of the bid. 

 
 The low responsive base bid was submitted by Lincoln Construction, Inc. 

of Spanaway, Washington, in the amount of $1,128,200.00.  A bid 
tabulation from the architect is attached.    

 
 Jeffrey Grose will be present to recommend award of the contract. 
 

Recommendation: That the contract for the Auburn 
Riverside High School Modernization 
project be awarded to the low responsive 
bidder, Lincoln Construction, Inc. for 
their bid of $1,128,200.00. 

 
 




